Priorities for the RCPSA for 2019

Based on feedback from our members, the Council has set the following as the priority issues to pursue during 2019:

1 The restoration of pension cuts in full

2 The maintenance of parity for pension increases

3 To have the anomalies in the USC system (re the treatment of public service pensions) addressed

4 To strive to obtain the Household Benefits Package for public service pensioners aged between 66 and 70

5 To liaise with the appropriate bodies to ensure the prompt payment of pension increases

6 [bookmark: _GoBack]To liaise with the appropriate bodies to obtain the reintroduction of paper pension slips for members
 

